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Team App  

Team App is for players, 
members and family 
members to keep up to 
date with our club. 
 
Install it on your 
Smartphone & Sign 
up.  Search for our club 
"Laurimar Netball Club" 
and request access. 
 
You can also visit 
our Team App website: 
laurimarnetballclub.teamapp.com  

From the President 
It’s time I put pen to paper as we have reached the end of a very successful year.  
The club continues to grow with the teams now playing in 3 associations which was 
unimaginable in netball circles. We have the largest number of teams in U9s and 
equal number of U11s teams at DCFNA. This will put our club in good stead for fu-
ture pathways in netball. 

We have achieved a lot this year, with some of the highlights being:  
 Lighting for court 3 to enable extended training during winter  
 A new major club sponsor in Barry Plant Doreen. Thank you John Heath  
 The dedicated presentation for Net Set Go, U9’s & U11’s with nearly 300 in 

attendance. Wow! 
 Power Ball for our U13’s, U15’s U17’s & senior members with 200 in attendance.  

The club raised the largest amount of fundraising money in the club’s history which 
is so important as it goes to the ongoing purchasing of equipment, supporting the 
presentation nights, and towards facilities which are of particular importance for a 
growing club.  The club has already committed $20,000 over 4 years to Laurimar 
Primary School’s first roof enclosure and a further $25,000 will be invested in a roof 
and lighting for court 3, with 50% of that investment coming from a grant awarded 
to LPNC by MP Rob Mitchell.   Thankyou also to our junior committee for their in-
volvement in raising money for the above areas as well.  

The relationship between Laurimar PS and LPNC continues to be strong, and we are 
now working together on stage 3 of our venue which is very exciting for the future 
and women in sport. Thank you Jason Mcbean, Danielle Green and Rob Mitchell.  

Our club is recognised at Netball Victoria level as well as governing bodies through-
out the City of Whittlesea council. They are now working with our club and its vision 
for future development of our venue. 

We have members representing our club at Rep level at Diamond Creek, Banyule, 
Plenty Valley and Doncaster netball association’s and our first Jika player.  This is 
something we should be very proud of as it shows our structures, coaches and sup-
portive nature have what it takes.   Thank you coaches!  

All this happens because you have a club and a committee that work incredibly hard 
and volunteer their time without hesitation.  To our volunteers and club committee 
members I can’t thank you enough. It’s what we do together that makes Laurimar 
Power Netball Club what it is today. 

So ask not what your club can do for you, but what you can do for your club.  

This Is Your Club Be Proud.   

I look forward to seeing you all in 2018, please have a Merry Christmas and a Safe 
and prosperous New Year.    

Adam Wharton 
LPNC President  

http://laurimarnetballclub.teamapp.com/


Club  
Supporters 

Danielle Green MP 

State Member for 
Yan Yean 

 

Web: laurimarpowernetball.com  Team App: laurimarnetballclub.teamapp.com  Facebook:facebook.com/laurimarNetballClub 

Power Press 
Volume 6 Issue 4 

Page 2 

Major Sponsor — Barry Plant Doreen 

We once again thank Barry Plant Doreen for joining the Laurimar Netball Club as a major spon-

sor.  

As a successful and prominent business within our local community, Barry Plant Doreen has pro-

vided our families with professional and trusted service for many years.   

As our new community partner,  Barry Plant's generous sponsorship will benefit all our members 

and will provide the investment needed to ensure our club remains strong today and in the fu-

ture. 

If you are considering selling or renting your house, why not contact Barry Plant Doreen's brilliant 

sales team.  

Remember that the club will receive $1,000 for a referral that results in a sale and $250 for rental 

management referrals. 

Support Local Banking with Bendigo Bank 
A big thankyou to Bendigo Bank supporting the club with a $1,000 grant that will go towards new 

netballs and equipment for the club.   

Remember if you are looking for a home loan, why not go down to Bendigo Bank in Doreen and 

mention the club.  Our club receives support from Bendigo Bank for home loan referrals!  Thanks 

for supporting community sport Bendigo Bank! 
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Whittlesea Show Fundraiser Wrap Up 
Thankyou to everyone who assisted with the Whittlesea Show Fundraiser on 4th & 5th Novem-
ber.  It is one of our major fundraising events for the club and this year we raised over $3,500.  
Special thanks to Kath Scott and Nicole Pearson and their families together with the help from a 
range of our junior club members.  They all went above and beyond to make this happen! 

Registrations for 2018 

Registrations for 2018 Season 1 are NOW OPEN.  

Net-Set-Go, U9s, U11s, U13s, U15s, U17s and Seniors.  Girls and boys wel-

come. 

Go to the Registration page of our website to register online.  You will also 

find more details about the fees and how to register. 

laurimarpowernetball.com/registration 

Questions?   

Contact: Nicole Pearson or Jody Carr 

Mobile: 0408 992 933 

Email:  lncregistration@hotmail.com.au 

http://www.laurimarpowernetball.com/registration
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Your Committee for 2017/18 
As our club grows, so too does the committee that works tirelessly to make it all happen. 

We are pleased to welcome our new members, Sallyanne Smyth, Jody Carr and Ksenia Hatzikir-

iazis the committee for 2018 and say farewell to Mel Wosgien who has invested many years of 

service.  Mel is well known to all, making sure all of our kids were decked out in great looking 

uniforms and merchandise.  We thank Mel for her service as she passes the baton on to Sally-

anne who will take over the responsibility for Uniforms and Merchandise. 

For more information on the Committee members and who to contact, see our website: 

www.laurimarpowernetball.com/committeemembers 

Well done to our new Junior Committee with a great first meeting on 31st July 2017.  

L-R Amanda, Pam (VP), Bek (Prez), Chloe, Mikayla (Treasurer). Absent - Jasmine H (Secretary), 

Ashtyn, Maddison. Some great ideas and events coming up. Watch this space!  

 

New Junior Committee 
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Memories from 2017—Tournaments 

Banyule Tournament  with Grand Final Wins for U11s, U13s & U15s. 

Blaze 2017 Tournament Under 13 and 15 Grand Final Winners   
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Great photos from the Shepparton Tournament played 

on Sunday 20th May 2017 

Memories from 2017—Tournaments 
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Memories from 2017—Mid Year Junior Presentation 
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Memories from 2017— Training Dress Up Nights 

80's Night and 

Pajama Night at 

Training 
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Memories from 2017—Powerball! 
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Merchandise—new for 2017 

2017 Raglan Sleeve Zipper less Hoodie 

$60 with name printed 

2017 Raglan Sleeve Zip Through Hoodie 

$70 with name printed 

2017 Training Singlet in Black  

$35 with name printed 

2017 Training Singlet in Teal 

$35 with name printed 

We are pleased to release the 2017 Club Hoodies.   

The hoodies are made of poly-cotton brushed fleece 

and feature a contrast teal hood lining. 

Available in a zip through or zipper less versions.    

They are available in kids and adult sizes.  Go to the 

Merchandise area of our website for sizing guides: 

http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-

merchandise 

For an additional $5, you can have your name print-

ed on the back.   Provide details of the name to be 

printed at the time of order. 

Contact Sallyanne Smyth for more details and order-

ing: 

lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au 

  

We have added club training singlets to the line up in teal and 

black versions. 

The singlets are available for $30.    

Go to the Merchandise area of our website for sizing guides: 

http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise 

For an additional $5, you can have your name printed on the 

back.   Provide details of the name to be printed at the time of 

order. 

Contact Sallyanne Smyth for more details and ordering: 

lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au 

  

http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise
http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise
mailto:lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au
http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise
mailto:lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au
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New to the line up are 

track jacket and pants for 

those cold days.   You can 

purchase the jacket and 

pants separately. 

They are available in jun-

ior and adult sizes. 

You can have a name 

printed on the back of the 

jacket for an additional 

$5.  Provide details of the 

name to be printed at the 

time of order. 

Merchandise—new for 2017 

2017 Zip Up Track Jacket Front - $50 

2017 Bike Shorts - $30 2017 Training Shorts - $35 

2017 Track Pants - $35 

2017 Zip Up Track Jacket Back - $50 

Need some shorts for training?   We have those as well...go to our website for details and size 

charts. 
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Existing Merchandise 

Training T-Shirts are still  available for $35 in 2 col-

ours.   

Also still available is the tradition club jacket for $60. 

Contact Sallyanne Smyth via email to place your or-

der: 

lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au   

Club Training T-Shirt (Black) - $35 

Club Training T-Shirt (Teal) - $35 Silky Club Jacket - $60 

Junior Uniform: A-Line Dress - $55 Club Bag with Name Printed - $40 

Our complete range of merchandise can be viewed on 

our new website.   

http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-

merchandise 

 

mailto:lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au
http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise
http://laurimarpowernetball.com/uniforms-merchandise
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If you have any questions or feedback feel free to contact one of the committee members who 

can bring it to the committee’s attention 

Executive Committee  

President—Adam Wharton   lncpresident@hotmail.com.au 

Vice President—Kath Scott   lncvicepresident@hotmail.com.au 

Treasurer—Elly  Bratasiuk   lncaccounts@hotmail.com.au 

Secretary—Nicole Pearson   lncsecretary@hotmail.com 

General Committee 

Registration—Nicole Pearson/Jody Carr  lncregistration@hotmail.com.au 

Coaching—Bob Hudson    lnccoaching@hotmail.com.au 

Communications—Richard Harrison  lnccommunications@hotmail.com 

Merchandise—Sallyanne Smyth   lncmerchandise@hotmail.com.au 

Managers—Jeanine Batchelor   lncmanager@hotmail.com 

Events —Ksenia Hatzikiriazis   lncevents@hotmail.com 

Tournaments —Ian Landy   lnctournament@hotmail.com 

Fundraising—Karlie Stanton   lncfundraising@hotmail.com.au  

Website:     www.laurimarpowernetball.com 

Team App:     laurimarnetballclub.teamapp.com 

Facebook:     www.facebook.com/LaurimarNetballClub 

Contact Details 

Correspondence: 

PO Box 206 

Mernda, VIC, 3754 

Phone:  

0403-971-499 (Kath)  

E-mail: 

laurimarnetballclub@hotmail.com.au 

“Netball for Locals by 

Locals” 

Advertising space is for sale. 

Business Card size advertising is $5.00 per issue 

1/4 page advertising $10 per issue 

mailto:lncfundraising@hotmail.com.au

